
Mr. Rhoades: I am writing in opposition to SB941. I believe that this bill will have no affect 
whatsoever on crime, but will instead create a whole new class of criminals from law-abiding 
citizens. By definition, criminals do not obey laws, so I see no reason why said miscreants would 
obey a background check law. Instead, this law will place an undue burden on the public, as well 
as infringing on our God-give Second Amendment right to keep and bear arms. This law is not 
about gun safety, it is about control, not of firearms but of the people of the great state of Oregon 
by the government as envisioned by Michael Bloomberg, whose billions of dollars are no doubt 
bankrolling this effort as they did in Washington state this past fall with I594.  

Chuck Buchanan 
Durkee, Oregon 
 
 


